
21st March 2025

Dear Member, 

RE: VIRTUAL/IN-PERSON (HYBRID) ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

We bring you greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.

We would like to notify you of the upcoming virtual/in-person meeting 
at Karura Community Chapel on Saturday, April 12, 2025, from 9:00 AM to 
12:00 PM.

Please find attached the formal notice of the meeting, which includes the 
agenda for your preparation. Kindly make every effort to attend and ensure 
that you are logged in individually (if joining online) for the entire duration 
of the meeting, as maintaining a quorum is essential.

We look forward to a vibrant and fruitful meeting on the appointed day.

Yours faithfully,

Tony W. Njuguna 
Church Secretary


